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Middle East/North Africa Embassy Officials to Discuss 
Infrastructure Opportunities with U.S. Engineering Leaders 

 
 

WASHINGTON, DC (April 18, 2013)—Officials from five Middle East/North Africa 
(MENA) embassies will meet with leading U.S. engineering firms to explore overseas 
opportunities in infrastructure. 
 
The program is jointly sponsored by the American Council of Engineering Companies 
(ACEC) and the National U.S.–Arab Chamber of Commerce. Ambassadors from  
Algeria, Egypt, Iraq, Libya and Morocco will take part in a networking dinner with U.S. 
engineering leaders on Monday, April 22.  
 
That will be followed by an afternoon-long discussion with MENA business counsels and 
more than 25 top U.S. engineering leaders on Wednesday, April 24, as part of the ACEC 
Annual Convention, at the Grand Hyatt Hotel in Washington D.C. 
 
For more information, contact Alan D. Crockett at 202-682-4301, or acrockett@acec.org. 
 
The American Council of Engineering Companies (ACEC) is the business association of America’s 
engineering industry, representing more than 5,000 independent engineering firms and more than 500,000 
professionals throughout the U.S. engaged in the development of America’s transportation, water and 
energy infrastructure, along with environmental, industrial and other public and private facilities.   
Founded in 1909, ACEC is a national federation of 51 state and regional organizations. 
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